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Chen Moore employees have been moving and shaking 
during the first half of 2011! We participated in the 

Corporate Run for the second time (below); the First 
Annual It's My Heart South Florida Chapter 
Congenital Heart Defect Awareness Fun 
Walk/Run (page 2); and the Walk for the 
Animals (page 3). We also hired two new 
team members (page 4)! In addition, one of 
our senior engineers was awarded the Florida 
Engineering Society Broward Branch's Young 

Engineer of the Year (page 3); our Community Service 
Committee organized another clothing drive (page 3); 
and four of our employees participated in the 2011 ASCE 
Southeastern Student Conference (page 3). 
Besides all of the great work that the employees of 
Chen Moore have done, we’re also making changes at a 
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Save paper! 
If this newsletter is addressed to people who no longer 
work at your office or if you would prefer to receive 
an electronic version of the Quarterly, please email:  
lbarron@chenmoore.com to update our mailing list. 

Miami-Dade	 n	 Palm Beach	 n	 Stuart	 n	 Gainesville

Corporate Run

Chen Moore and Associates participated in the Mercedes-Benz Corporate Run Miami at Bayfront Park on 
April 28, 2011. The Corporate Run promotes running and walking as a means to 

a fit, healthy lifestyle for people from all walks of corporate life. Chen Moore 
and Associates' Social Activities Committee organized CMA employees to 
help foster community interest in the benefits of fitness and camaraderie 
in the workplace, and encourage public participation throughout a diverse 
community. 
The Miami Corporate Run has become the 
largest 5K event in Florida, and the third 
largest in the United States. This year was the 
26th anniversary in Miami. 

Chen Employee Birthdays

June 15th 
Peter Moore, P.E., 

LEED® AP

June 23rd

Joel Brownsey
 

July 4th 
Jennifer Smith, P.E.

 

July 5th 
Cris Betancourt, RLA

 

August 3rd 
Suzanne Dombrowski, 

P.E.

August 5th 
Jose Acosta, P.E. 

L to R: Peter Dueño, E.I.; Suzanne Dombrowski, P.E.; 
Joel Brownsey; Mike Buick, P.E; Safiya Brea, P.E., 
LEED® AP; Meghan Wells, E.I., LEED® AP; Joe 

Williams; Dr. Ben Chen, P.E., BCEE; Peter Moore, P.E.; 
Susan Chen; and Larry Chen. 

Meet Our New Employees!
Name: Jason Haeseler, P.E.
Office: Fort Lauderdale
Title: Senior Engineer
Mr. Haeseler recently joined Chen Moore 
and Associates as a senior engineer. 

Previously, he worked as a contract support specialist/
office engineer for a CEI firm preparing monthly and 
final estimates before being promoted to project engineer.  
Mr. Haeseler has over seven years of experience providing 
construction engineering and inspection services on large 
scale municipal roadway, drainage, and utility projects, 
including FDOT. He also has experience preparing 
monthly and final estimates and change orders for FDOT 
projects.

Name: Andres Aristizábal
Office: Miami
Title: Designer
Mr. Aristizábal recently joined Chen Moore 
and Associates as a designer in our Miami 

office. Previously, he worked on various aspects of civil 
engineering including paving and grading; demolition; 
water; sewer; drainage; and signing and marking plans. 
Mr. Aristizábal also has experience with generating 
pollution prevention plans. 

management level to increase our involvement in our core 
markets. As you can see on page 4, we’ve relocated two 
offices in South Florida to better serve our clients in the 
area (and to ensure that all of our South Florida offices 
can be reached via mass transit). We’ve also opened two 
offices in Community Redevelopment Agencies (CRAs) 
in the Cities of Gainesville and Stuart in recognition 
of those communities emphasizing redevelopment and 
innovation as the necessary steps to move forward into a 
happier and healthier future. 
Sincerely,

Peter Moore, P.E., LEED® AP

A Message from the President



Printed on 
recycled paper

2 3Chen Quarterly

new
!

Walk for the Animals

With dogs at their side, Chen Moore and Associates 
employees volunteered and participated in the 

20th Annual Walk for the Animals on 
March 5, 2011. The event, held at 

Huizenga Plaza in Downtown 
Fort Lauderdale, raises money 
for the Humane Society of 

Broward County (HSBC). 
With an annual budget of nearly $5.5 

million, the 
HSBC finds homes for 
over 8,000 animals every 
year. More than 4,000 
walkers participated in 
the Walk which raised 
over $540,000.

Clothing Drive

Chen Moore and Associates' 
Community Service 

Committee recently collected used 
clothing and household items to 
benefit the Vietnam Veterans of 
America (VVA). Founded in 1978, 
VVA advocates on issues important 
to veterans including full access to quality 
health care. To find out more about the VVA or to 
schedule a donation, visit www.scheduleapickup.com.

2011 ASCE Southeastern 
Student Conference

Jose Acosta, P.E., Joel Brownsey, Peter Moore, P.E., 
LEED® AP and Meghan Wells, E.I., LEED® AP 

attended the ASCE Southeast Student Conference in 
Cookeville, Tennessee in March. Joel competed with his 
school, Florida Atlantic University (FAU). Meghan was 
a judge for the Balsa Bridge competition, while Peter 
served as Concrete Canoe Head Judge for his 5th year in 
a row. Jose and Meghan both judged the concrete canoe 
competition on race day.

Florida Engineering Society 
Broward Branch's Young 

Engineer of the Year

Safiya Brea, P.E., LEED AP was 
recently awarded the Florida 

Engineering Society Broward 
Branch's Young Engineer of the 
Year award. The Young Engineer 
of the Year award honors FES 
members who best exemplify the 
ideal image of the young engineer. 
Each candidate is peer nominated 
and must demonstrate a well-
rounded record of achievement 
in education, employment, 
professional, and public service 
activities.

It's My Heart South Florida Chapter Congenital Heart 
Defect Awareness Fun Walk/Run

Chen Moore and Associates employees participated in 
the 1st Annual It's My Heart South Florida Chapter 

Congenital Heart Defect (CHD) Awareness Fun Walk/
Run on Saturday, February 26, 2011. The event was held at 
Tradewinds Park in Coconut Creek, Florida. Employees and 
their families walked to raise money for CHD research. CHDs 
are the #1 birth defect; about 1 out of every 100 babies born 
each year has some type of CHD. It's My Heart raised over 
$30,000 to provide support, spread awareness, educate and 
advocate for those affected by Acquired and Congenital Heart 
Defects by creating alliances with fellow families, hospitals, 

support groups, and the community. 

FES Past President George 
Krawczyk, P.E. gives FES 
President Safiya Brea, P.E., 

LEED® AP her award. 

L to R: Andrew Barron, P.E.; Leigh Barron; baby Reid 
Barron; Joel Brownsey; Suzanne Dombrowski, P.E.; and Dan 

Dombrowski, E.I. L to R: Suzanne 
Dombrowski, P.E; Derrick 
Smith, LEED® AP; and 

Jennifer Smith, P.E.  

L to R: Jose Acosta, P.E.; Peter Moore, P.E., LEED® AP; Joel Brownsey 
and Meghan Wells, E.I., LEED® AP. 

We've moved!

Two of our offices have moved recently. In addition, we've opened two new offices. 
We're putting our money (and offices) where our mouth is: in redevelopment and 

transit hubs!
Our Miami office has moved into the OMNI CRA: 
1400 Biscayne Boulevard
Suite 204
Miami, FL 33132 
Our Palm Beach office is still adjacent to the Tri-Rail to connect to all our South 
Florida offices:
500 Australian Avenue South
Suite 710
West Palm Beach, FL 33401
Our new Gainesville office is located in the Gainesville CRA:
14 East University Avenue
Suite 206
Gainesville, FL 32601
Our new Treasure Coast office is in the City of Stuart CRA:
510 SE Dixie Highway
Stuart, FL 34996


